
From: Tammy Murray-Yeomans  
Date: April 8, 2024 at 10:55:53 AM ADT 
To: Annette Crummey <ACrummey@townofriverview.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning - Pine Glen/Whitepine Road - PID05005665 

  
Good morning,  
 
I'm writing to you today to express my concerns with the proposed amendments at the 
corner of Pine Glen Road and Whitepine Road in Riverview.  
 
Being a long-time resident in the TOWN of Riverview we've always enjoyed this as a 
bedroom community. I do understand the need for growth, however three six-unit 
apartment buildings.  You don't see six-unit apartment buildings in a residential area.   
 
Isn't the  
 
Andrew please do not refer to me as a "NIMBY".  Would you want this in your backyard?  My 
guess is that none of the councilors would either.  
 
What about the increased traffic? Pedestrian safety. Kids walking to school.  
What about the overcrowding in schools? Add more kids to classrooms and lower the 
quality of education.  
What about our privacy?  
Contamination?  
 
Why not build a nursing home, new rink, sports dome. These are the things Riverview 
needs, not three six-story apartments.    
 
What about Walmart?  We currently have two grocery stores and a two hardware stores...   
 
Thanks,  
 
Tom & Tammy Yeomans 
912 Cleveland Ave.  
 




